
10 Celebrity Couples Who Have
Made Marriage Work

By Katie Gray

Marriage is a big commitment which entails a lot of ups and
downs. There are always going to be challenges and hard times,
but that makes the good times feel even greater. A lot of
celebrity relationships have found the right balance to make
their romance a success. Nobody said marriage would be easy,
but they said it would be worth it. There are many celebrity
couples who have found how to make it work!
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Cupid  has  compiled  10  celebrity
couples  who  have  made  marriage
work:

1. John Legend & Chrissy Teigen: Musician John Legend and his
model wife, Chrissy Teigen, give us major relationship goals.
They are also now proud parents! This celebrity couple even
posts videos of themselves cooking. Teigen has a cookbook out,
and Legend writes love songs about her and then serenades her.
How romantic!

2.  Prince  William  &  Princess  Kate:  The  royal  wedding  was
watched by millions of people around the world. Prince William
and Princess Kate are living a real fairy tale. They have the
celebrity babies now to go with it: Prince George and Princess
Charlotte. In photographs, taken at events, Prince William and
Princess Kate are always looking adoringly at one another.
It’s apparent that their love is genuine!

3. Sofia Vergara & Joe Manganiello: Sofia Vergara is a model,
actress  and  comedian.  What’s  not  to  love  about  her?  The
Colombian beauty shows us that life is a roller coaster, but
life is beautiful. She’s been through a lot, however; she is
happily married to fellow actor, Joe Manganiello now. The duo
got hitched in Palm Beach and are living in bliss.

Related Link: Our 10 Favorite Celebrity Couple Athletes

4. Sarah Jessica Parker & Matthew Broderick: Sarah Jessica
Parker is known most notably for her iconic role of Carrie
Bradshaw on Sex and the City. She’s had many famous roles in
film and television. Parker is also married to actor, Matthew
Broderick, and has been for decades. The two also are proud
parents and live in New York City. They teach their children
the importance of money and hard work.
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5. Jennifer Aniston & Justin Theroux: Jennifer Aniston is best
known for her role on Friends as Rachel Green. The actress is
now married to fellow actor, Justin Theroux. This love story
shows us that with time, things fall into place. We must be
patient and good things happen.

6. Teresa Giudice & Joe Giudice: Star of The Real Housewives
of New Jersey, Teresa Giudice, really is Super T. She’s a wife
to Joe Giudice, is a New York Times bestselling author of five
books, and is the mother to four beautiful daughters: Gia,
Gabriella, Milania and Audriana. She recently went to jail for
almost a year, and now her husband is away in jail for a
couple  of  years.  They  make  the  distance  and  tough
circumstances work. That is what marriage and family is all
about!

7. Tom Hanks & Rita Wilson: This celebrity marriage is famous
for making it work. Tom Hanks and Rita Wilson are notable for
being amazing actors and kind people. The legendary actors got
married in 1988. They stay out of bad publicity and truly love
one another. They have big hearts!

Related Link: Bigger Is Better: Top 6 Celebrity Engagement
Rings

8. Mark Wahlberg & Rhea Durham: In 2009, Mark Wahlberg and
Rhea Durham tied the knot. Wahlberg, AKA Marky Mark, is well
known for being a talented actor and Roman Catholic. In his
earlier days, he was a rapper and had the group Marky Mark and
The Funky Bunch. He then went on to have successful roles in
films.  He  married  model  Rhea  Durham  and  they  have  four
children together. This celebrity marriage shows us how to
balance our work lives and our personal lives.

9. Leah Remini & Angelo Pagan: Brooklyn native Leah Remini is
famously known as playing Carrie Heffernan on the hit sitcom
The King of Queens. She played opposite of Kevin James, who
played her TV husband, Doug Heffernan. In real life she’s
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married to Angelo Pagan, and they have one beautiful daughter
together.

10. Faith Hill & Tim McGraw: This celebrity couple is country
music royalty. The duo tied the knot in 1996 and have been
happily married ever since. There is never negative press
about their marriage, and it’s instead all positive and full
of love. These two even sing beautiful love duets together.
The country couple are also proud parents!

Who are your favorite celebrity marriages? Comment below!


